
Conference on International Cooperation in the Balkans, the Black Sea, the SE Mediterranean Sea and the Caspian Sea, Jan 2001

An international conference, entitled "International co-operation in the   Balkans, the Black Sea,
the S.E. Mediterranean Sea and the Caspian Sea on matters   relating to the environment,
regional planning and sustainable development" is   being organised by the Greek Ministry of
Environment and Planning, and will   take place in Athens on 27th January 2001. INWEB is one
of the 22 projects   that received funding from this Ministry in 2000. All the projects are now  
required to make a short presentation of their achievements to date at this   conference.  
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